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HPAE-represented team members at The Harborage, Hackensack Meridian Health’s long-
term care facility in North Bergen, ratified a new three-year successor labor contract.  

The ratified contract defines the wages, benefits and terms and conditions of employment 
for members of the bargaining units through May 31, 2021. The agreement covers 
approximately 175 team members. 
  
We are pleased that our team members voted in favor of the new labor contract. The new 
agreement will enable The Harborage to continue to deliver safe, high quality care for our 
residents and provide sustainable, fair and market-competitive wages and benefits and a 
positive work environment for team members. The contract also accounts for the changes 
happening in healthcare and within our organization. 

 


